District members monthly report.
Councillor Philip Davis
Member for Perton Dippons
March 17th  Special council re appointment   of  Section 151 officer.
March 18th Masterplan training re new settlements
March 23 Overview and Scrutiny presented by a speaker from SSC re cycle routes. 
March 30th Full council meeting 
April 6th Members briefing regarding the forthcoming boundary review.
I have requested extra litter bins to be placed in the A41 lay by opposite Wrottesley Golf club. If this  happens  it will hopefully  help to encourage motorists to deposit their litter rather than throwing it into the adjacent field .Street Scene officers have been made aware of the damaged Wrottesley Park Road sign 100 yards from the Perton Farm Shop. It is awaiting replacement.
A resident has reported to me the use of a drone above his garden without his permission. Officers are currently investigating.
